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RE: O’Neal, Walter Brennan V14562

Thank you for this opportunity to address the Board regarding the Board’s administrative
review of Inmate Walter Brennan O’Neal and his suitability for early release. Inmate O’Neal has
a long history of committing serious crimes against persons and property, and is unsuitable for
release at this time. A summary of his convictions are as follows:

March 1982 — petty theft

December 1982 — failure to appear

May 1983 — prostitution

February 1987 — battery

September 1987 — battery

July 1990 — felony vehicle theft

July 1991 — brandishing a deadly weapon; attempted robbery
November 1994 — possession of drug paraphernalia; giving a false name to police
November 1994 — parole violation

June 1995 — felony vehicle theft

March 1998 — parole violation

November 1998 — parole violation

January 2000 — parole violation

September 2000 — parole violation

April 2001 — parole violation

October 2001 — parole violation

May 2002 — parole violation

November 2002 — parole violation

November 2003 — felony poss. of controlled substance; poss. of a weapon; failure to appear
December 2006 — felony vehicle theft

May 2010 — parole violation

January 2011 — parole violation

February 2012 — felony vehicle theft
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As you can see, Inmate O’Neal has spent his entire life flouting the laws enacted by
society to protect its citizens from physical and economic loss. There can be no doubt that if the
Board were to grant this inmate his early release, it would merely hasten the time at which he
creates further victims. As he has shown absolutely zero inclination to change his criminal
behavior the People urge the Board to
deny early release at this time.

Thank youA6r your consideration in this matter,
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Samuel Alexander

Deputy District Attorney

Career Criminal Unit
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